
 

  

 
 
 

August 14, 2002 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Contact:  Theresa Adams Lopez 
               (310) 732-3507 

 
 

SUBJECT:  WARREN REAPPOINTED TO HARBOR COMMISSION 
 

 
 
 
SAN PEDRO (CA) – Los Angeles City Council members today confirmed the 

reappointment of Thomas H. Warren to the Harbor Commission.  Warren’s five year 

term will conclude in 2007. 

First appointed to the Harbor Commission by Mayor James Hahn and 

confirmed by City Council in July 2001, Warren has over 35 years of waterfront 

experience in both terminal and vessel operations.  A third-generation I.L.W.U. 

member, Warren is still active with the union. 

The Los Angeles Board of Harbor Commissioners oversees the management 

and operations of the Port of Los Angeles, the busiest seaport in the United States.  The 

five-member board is appointed by the Mayor of Los Angeles, subject to confirmation 

by the Los Angeles City Council.  The commissioners serve alternating five-year 

terms. 
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